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To Whom It May Concern

I highly recommend Haroon Azhar for any future endeavors. He has been a valuable 
asset at Maavra Tech since January 2023. 

Haroon, a high school student from Ra�es World Academy, has shown dedication and 
commitment in his role as a Student Intern. His technical skills are evident in his work 
on our "Smart Automation Project", where he integrates KNX hardware into a mobile 
app for remote control of hotel rooms. 

Haroon's attention to detail and forward-thinking have contributed to the success of 
this project. He works professionally, meets deadlines, and collaborates well with the 
team. 

Haroon has also displayed excellent time-management and communication skills, 
making him a valuable team player. We are proud of his growth and progress during 
his time with us. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for further information.

Regards,

  
                

Rehan Wali
CEO
Maavra Tech
+92 333 441 6476
rehan@maavratech.com


